The content in this preview is based on the last saved version of your email - any changes made to your email that have not been saved will not be shown in this preview.

## **AIPPI-US Division of AIPLA**





February 15, 2013

Dear AIPPI-US Division Members,

As you may be aware, the AIPPI Bureau commissioned a consultant with the task of analyzing our association and suggesting areas for improvement. The so-called "Rolfe Report" and the Bureau's response can be found as follows:

- Link to the Final Robin Rolfe Strategy Report (212 pages):
  <a href="https://www.aippi.org/download/AIPPI-strategy-project-final-sept2012.pdf">https://www.aippi.org/download/AIPPI-strategy-project-final-sept2012.pdf</a>
- Link to the Bureau's observations on the Strategy
  Report: <a href="https://www.aippi.org/download/Bureau-general-observations-final.pdf">https://www.aippi.org/download/Bureau-general-observations-final.pdf</a>

A solicitation for comments was made by the Bureau to the membership, either individually or collectively from the National and Regional Groups.

If you choose to do so, please provide your individual comments to the Bureau via: c.petruzzello@aippi.org. Please use a re-line of "Comments on the Rolfe Report."

In addition, the US Group would like to provide a summary of its members' comments in a consolidated report. Alan Kasper and John Carson are in charge of this effort, so please copy them on your comments to the Bureau or feel free to send them your comments directly at: akasper@sughrue.com and John.Carson@knobbe.com. Again, please use the subject line "Comments on the Rolfe Report."

Click here to download the current list of the review committee's comments.

The deadline for submitting comments is February 28, so if you wish to comment please act promptly and if you wish to contribute to the US Group summary, please forward your comments by February 22, 2013.

I believe that the long term direction AIPPI takes will be heavily influenced by the Report and member comments, so I thank you in advance for helping to make the US response a strong one.

Sincerely,

David W. Hill Chair, AIPPI-US Division

## Membership Renewal Reminder . . .

Many members have already renewed their membership in AIPPI-US (and AIPPI). If you haven't had an opportunity to do so yet, please consider renewing as soon as possible. We will be submitting our final roster at the end of March, and we want to be sure to have a strong showing for the US Group. Go to <a href="http://www.aippi-us.org/Membership%20Dues.html">http://www.aippi-us.org/Membership%20Dues.html</a> to renew today. If you need a paper invoice, <a href="click here to download.">click here to download.</a>







iiy i

This email was sent to rsagara@aipla.org by  $\underline{aippi-us@aipla.org} \mid \underline{Update\ Profile/Email\ Address} \mid Instant\ removal\ with\ \underline{SafeUnsubscribe}^{\tiny{TM}} \mid \underline{Privacy\ Policy}.$ 

AIPPI-US | 241 18th Street South | Suite 700 | Arlington | VA | 22202